
From Chris and Jan Connolly:    
 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 

Since 2003 we have had 81 Music on the Lake parties. Our only funding is from two sponsors 
and your private donations by way of Venmo, Zelle, or checks. 
 

Music on the Lake provides entertainment, builds community, and helps us to make new friends. 
The parties started in 2003 with all musicians donating their services. For the last twelve years that  
has changed and some musicians now receive payment for performing.  
 

If you like the annual tradition of Music on the Lake, please consider an annual tradition of 
makinga donation to help us continue the parties. 
 

If you are willing to contribute, donations can be made directly to the Music on the Lake account 
at Chase Bank using either Venmo or Zelle: 
 
                                        With Venmo the username is:     musiconthelake 
                                        With Zelle the user ID is:             2486137700 
                                         

Checks can also be made out to Chris Connolly and mailed to 4457 Rolling Pine Drive, West 
Bloomfield, MI 48323 
 

All donations are kept in a separate account and are only used for the Music on 
the Lake budget.       
                  
Thanks so much, 
Chris and Jan 
 

    


